
 
Clackmannanshire Council 
 
NOTICE OF FORMAL CONSULTATION ON THE STRATEGIC 
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT OF THE CLACKMANNANSHIRE 
COUNCIL FINAL DRAFT CORE PATHS PLAN 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 
 
Clackmannanshire Council has undertaken a Strategic Environmental 
Assessment (SEA) of the Final Draft Core Paths Plan and notice is given 
under section 16(2) of the Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005 of 
a 12 week consultation period to allow for the submission of comments. This 
formal consultation will begin on 21 July 2008 and finish on 13 October 2008. 
 
A copy of the SEA Environmental Report (and the associated Final Draft Core 
Paths Plan, including maps), will be deposited at the Council offices, 
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB where it can be inspected  free 
of charge during normal opening hours. You can also view the SEA  
Environmental Report (and the associated Final Draft Core Paths Plan) at 
drop-in sessions from 3:00pm - 7:00pm in Alloa (Town Hall on Tuesday, 2 
September), Alva (Dalmore Centre on Tuesday, 9 September) and Dollar 
(Civic Centre on Tuesday, 16 September), and online at 
www.clacksweb.org.uk/environment/corepathplanning/ 
 
Comments in relation to the Strategic Environmental Assessment 
must be made in writing and received by 13 October 2008 to Access and 
Countryside Projects Officer, Clackmannanshire Council, Kilncraigs, 
Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB. Email: mdean@clacks.gov.uk 
 
 


